
 

August 5, 2016 

 

BEL Continues to Restore Power to the Remainder of the Country 
 

 

Belize Electricity Limited (BEL) continues to restore power supply to the country since the 

passage of Hurricane Earl. Restoration efforts resumed promptly at dawn today, primarily in the 

Belize District, where the Company’s infrastructure sustained the most damage.  

 

As of 9:00 a.m. today, approximately 75% of all customers have been restored.  However, in the 

Belize District, only 20% of customers have power supply.  BEL crews are now focusing on 

completing restoration of power, by the end of today, to most of Belize City up to Mile 4 on the 

Philip Goldson Highway, portions of Ladyville and nearby areas.  

 

Works will continue into Saturday to restore the remainder of the Belize District, as those areas 

require extensive works. This includes from Mile 8 to 31 on the George Price Highway, Mile 4 

to Mile 35 on the Philip Goldson Highway, the Old Northern Highway, Burrell Boom and the 

Belize River Valley.  

 

BEL advises customers to expect intermittent power interruptions, which may be necessary 

during the process of reconnecting other customers. 

 

-END- 
 


